
Recommendations for KYACAC College Fair Participants 
 

Welcome to today’s KYACAC college fair. In order to ensure that the fairs are both 
informative for students and equitable for all colleges/careers in attendance, the College 
Fair Committee encourages all participants to follow these guidelines: 
 

• Use only the space allotted to you. Representatives should remain behind their 
table. 

• Only literature pertaining to your college, university, or organization should be 
distributed.  

• Be courteous to other exhibitors and fair attendees. 

• Audio-Visual equipment should not interfere with other exhibitors. 
• Displays should exceed or obstruct the view of adjacent booths. 
• Aisles should be clear of boxes and other materials. 
• Please completed the KYACAC Fair Evaluation Form and return it to the program 

coordinator. 
 
These guidelines are in direct correlation with the National Association for College 
Admission Counseling (NACAC’s) Guide to Ethical Practice in College Admission. This 
guide is designed to ensure ethical conduct among professionals in the recruitment of 
students and the transition to post-secondary education.  
 
Thank you for your participation! 
 
 

 

Hannah Peck 
KYACAC College Fair 
 Committee Chair 
peckh@lindsey.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


